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From: Ton Trieu

Sent: Sunday, November 03, 2019 10:23 PM

To: Jake Martens; Sylvia Stephens

Cc: Brianne Labute

Subject: FW: Test and tune events are incompatible with human health and wellness and

contrary to the climate emergency -- Temporary Use Permit application - Forbidden
Plateau Road

From: David Mills

Date: Sunday. Nov 03, 2019, 6:40 PM

To: reachme@danielarbour.ca <reachme(@danielarbour.ca>, edwingrieve@shaw.ca <edwingrieve@shaw.ca>,
arzeenahamir@shaw.ca <arzeenahamir@shaw.ca>, wcole-hamilton@courtenay.ca <wcole-hamilton@courtenay.ca>,

kgrant@comox.ca <kgrant@comox.ca>, councillor.ketler@cumberland.ca <councillor.ketler@cumberland.ca>,
mswift@comox.ca <mswift@comox.ca>, dhillian@courtenav.ca <dhillian@courtenav.ca>, dfrisch@courtenav.ca

<dfrisch@courtenay.ca>

Cc: Ton Trieu <ttrieu@comoxvalleyrd.ca>, Russell Dyson <rdyson@comoxvalleyrd.ca>,
youthenvironmentalaction@gmail.com <youthenvironmentalaction(@gmail.com>

Subject: Test and tune events are incompatible with human health and wellness and contrary to the climate emergency --
Temporary Use Permit application - Forbidden Plateau Road

Good morning Councillors,

This email is in regard to Temporary Use Permit application - Forbidden Plateau Road (Griessel) being heard
November 4th 2019.

It was a short 200 days ago when elected leaders sat listening to youth rightfully worried about their common
future. After that meeting, you committed to acting to help make the Comox Valley safer for their and our
future. Many of you sit on councils who have declared climate emergencies, or acknowledge the climate crisis
1s here. You know that Canadians are the world's worst emitters, that ICE's are most responsible for climate
change, and increasingly, vehicle exhaust - particularly large engine exhaust - is being seen for what it is - a
serious risk to human health. https://www.theglobeandmail.com/canada/article-report-on-toronto-
vancouver-traffic-reveals-outsized-health-risks/

Drag racing near a park, and homes, in the Comox Valley would only be considered a good idea by selfish or
ignorant people with no regard for the common good. I expect you to protect the common good and to vote this
amendment application down unanimously.

Anything less is hypocrisy.
My team of organizers in the Comox Valley will be watching this vote closely.

David Mills
Area A



Dave Mills





